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	Hi, everyone, and thank you for joining me for this week's CEO update. Well, the election might be done and dusted for another round, however, our work continues. Over the next couple of weeks, we look forward to reaching out to the new government and also the shadow ministry and reiterating the priorities that BCA shared in our election platform. We will certainly keep you up to date with this and how everything progresses.

If you would like to share with us your experience of voting in this year's federal election, then we'd be really keen to receive that feedback from you, regardless of whether you used the assisted telephone voting system, braille ballot paper or any other form of voting, then please feel free to share that feedback and any ideas that you have with us. You can do that through emailing bca@bca.org.au or by calling 1800 033 660. We really look forward to receiving that from you.

Now, just a reminder that we did have a couple of new Peer Connect groups starting this month and we've also recently had our Employment Group launch, as well as our Parenting and Acquired Sight Loss group. So if you're interested in joining any of those, you can find all of the details on our website. Thanks, everyone.






